
Samantha Howson P’17

Dear Friends,

I am excited to share that Samantha Howson P'17 has accepted the position of Director of Alumni

and Parent Engagement for The Governor’s Academy. Throughout February, Samantha will

transition to the Advancement team from her current role as Associate Director of Admission.

For nearly 25 years, Samantha has held many titles at Governor’s. As dorm parent, varsity coach,

director of student activities, advisor, and coordinator of graduation events, Samantha's passion for

our students and attention to detail has been apparent in all that she does. We are fortunate to

leverage her experience, strengths, and skills to deliver an excellent alumni and parent engagement

program during this new chapter in Samantha’s distinguished career at Govs.

Samantha's decision to join the Advancement Office is a win for Govs — and a gift to our team. She

brings countless relationships with alumni and families, the respect and admiration of our school

community, and a love for Govs.

Please join me in welcoming Samantha to the Advancement Office.

Sincerely,

Leslie

Leslie Dickey
Director of Advancement

mailto:ldickey@govsacademy.org

